
 

Tēnā koe  

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 4 May 2021 for information regarding the 
Knights Road Budget.  

We’ve spent $275,206.76 (GST exclusive) to date on the Knights Road Trial. The total budget 
approved by Waka Kotahi NZTA for this initiative is $558,325 (GST exclusive). 

The Innovating Streets projects approved by Waka Kotahi NZTA receive 90% funding from 
Waka Kotahi NZTA. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Council’s website. 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

John Gloag 
Head of Transport 
City and Community Services 
 

17 May 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 




